
Hospitality Apartments

Thank you Volunteers!

January 26, 2008

Megan Nunes, Janice Love, 
Karina Rocha and Drew Dolino



The Hospitality Apartments have been providing temporary housing for 
seriously ill patients at the Texas Medical Center in Houston and their 
families for 39 years.  Stays in the furnished apartments range from two 
weeks to three months. These apartments are provided by a non-profit 
organization that includes 22 Church organizations in the Houston area. 
Support comes from foundations, corporations and individuals. All services 
are provided by volunteers. The only expense to the guests is a nominal one-
time cleaning fee. 

Forty-six new apartments are nearing completion and a call went out for 
assistance in moving furniture into the new apartments. Although the call 
came with very little notice, four students, members of the UST ACS, 
responded and spent Saturday morning, January 26 helping out. These are a 
few photos taken during the morning.

The apartments are located just east of Fannin and a two blocks north of Old 
Spanish Trail, right in the center of the area where significant expansion of 
the medical center is in progress  














